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m UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA | Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene

July 30, 1981

Professor J.V. Joosens

Department of Medicine

Academisch Ziekenhuis Sint—-Rafaél
Kapucijinenvoer 33

3000 Leuven, Belgium

Dear Doctor Joossens:

Thank you for your nice note and the reprints. We were delighted that you could-

come to Anacapri and join on the excusion to our home in Pioppi. We only regret

that the time was so short, especially that last Saturday. Some day we hope you and
your wife can find your way down to.our remote corner of Italy and relax a bit in that
rural setting with the sea below and the mountains behind. I recall our too-hasty
visit to your home in Leuven a good many years ago. '

Mario Mancini and his colleagues did a wonderful job organizing both the scientific
and social parts of the meetings. I. think all enjoyed it as you did. :

We shall be in Minneapolis until the end of August before golng back to our '"Minnelea."
Aside from going to the symposium at Lugano October 1-3 we'll be at Minnelea until
late in November as plans now stand.

Margaret joins in sending you best wishes.

Sincerely,

Ancel Keys
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